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39139 Cherry Valley Blvd., Beaumont, CA  92223, 951-845-3171, FAX 951-845-3200 

September 17, 2018 

Dear Business Owner,  

 

      Greetings!  The 2018-19 BHS Mountain Bike Racing season is underway.  Our Mountain Bike Team would 

be extremely honored to have you and your organization as a team sponsor. We will travel out of town to 6 or 

more races around Southern California, so there will be substantial travel, bike maintenance, and food costs 

again this year.  Being made up completely of volunteer coaches and staff, our program runs solely from 

donations from parents and from wonderful people like you!  

 

     Not sure what our MTB teams do?  Think about running cross country, except on a mountain bike riding 

really, really, fast with trees, rocks, bushes, and other riders whizzing past you! That’s what we do.   

You might not know that at State finals last season, our team had the second fastest Sophomore rider in all of 

California!  Go Cougars! 

 

Our team needs your help!      We would be honored to have your business as a sponsor! 

     Donations are tax deductible.            TAX ID #71-1028554  
 

 Mail courtesy of:  

   

 BHS MTB Team CFO- Susie Zak                             
1639 Moss Rose Way 

 Beaumont, CA  92223 

 

                                               Or call Coach Dave at:  760-808-0769 

 

 
    We know this will be a great partnership!  We travel all around Southern California both practicing and 

racing and the commercial advantages to you are great.  With a donation to our team, your company’s name or 

logo will go on our sponsor banner for all to see at every race weekend.   You will be building lasting 

community partnerships with our coaches, parents, BOTH our High School and our Middle School Teams, and 

the entire mountain bike community.   

 

 

With much love and sincere appreciation, 

David Azzolin 
Head Coach Dave Azzolin       760-808-0769            Check out our website:  www.BeaumontMTB.org 

Beaumont High School Mountain Bike Team, Families, Coaches, and the BHS Athletic Booster Club  


